## BY: Malcolm Smith e-mail: malsmith48@hotmail.com phone: 717-637-9784

MCB62 held their first meeting in Hampton Va. on Feb2,2001. There were 13 men present, we discussed ways to keep the reunion active and decided to have it again next year in conjunction with TET68 in Hampton Va. The dates will be forth coming as soon as TET68 lets me know for sure.

It was decided that I would take on the job of heading up the News letter and getting it out to the membership We decided to collect dues in the amount of ten dollars per year every one present paid their dues. The dues are to support the group and to help defray cost of the newsletter.

Some of the men said they might be able to get some other names and addresses to add to our mailing list.

from very humble beginnings.

Below is a picture taken in Hampton the names are as follows front row left to right James Thomas, Ben Howell, Paul DiFebo, Lyle Stewart, and Malcolm Smith, Row 2 John Brian, Price Richardson, Jonathan Grahs, Clyde Powers, Dave Hayes, and Milt Davis Row 3 Harry Langheim. We hope that next year we can have a picture big enough to fill the whole page.

We are still looking for a original MCB62 patch so we can get some more made up for the members to purchase. We had some 62 CB's from several different years of deployment. It was very interesting to talk about the different times in MCB62. CB60th birthday luncheon will be held in Lancaster Pa. on March23 2002. For more info. contact John, at 717,259-1499 or Joe at 717,284-7082.

